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        January 12, 2015 
 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 100 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
 
Dear Steering Committee: 
 
 Oklahoma State University is pleased to submit its second sustainability report to AASHE 
via the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System.  The reported information is 
complete and accurate to the best of our knowledge. 
 
 As a premier land-grant institution, OSU is dedicated to the stewardship of resources 
entrusted to us and committed to sustainability in our operations, education, research and 
outreach.  The exercise of gathering data regarding our practices in preparation of this STARS 
report has been constructive in that it allows us to see the progress we have made as well as areas 
to target for improvement. 
 

We are very pleased to have a provisional rating of Silver.  We value our affiliation with 
AASHE and look forward to continuing to expand our efforts toward sustainability. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
                                                                                                    
 
        V. Burns Hargis 
     


